
 
 

Please join Grady PTA for  

“What Every Parent Needs To Know About Internet and Mobile Phone Safety” 

Thursday, September 28, 2017, from 6 pm to 7:30 pm 

Kathryn Hance Media Center on campus at Grady 

Free Childcare for kids ages 3-12 by Grady staff in the cafeteria 

Free Pizza and Drinks for Kids and Parents 

Details:  Come hear tips and tactics that will help you keep your child stay safe 

on the internet and when using a mobile phone.  Our speaker, Charity Arthur, is 

an award-winning Hillsborough County Sherriff’s Deputy, a school resource 

officer, and an expert in child internet safety.  She is in the trenches, working with 

children daily, and delivers a fresh, current and compelling presentation on the 

importance of internet safety and how you can allow your child to use the 

internet and mobile phones in a safer fashion.  Free child care by Grady 

teachers and aides will be offered in the cafeteria, kids will be fed pizza and 

juice.  Adults will be served pizza and drinks in the media center.  Please join us!!  

Contact specialprojects@gradytigers.org for more information.  

 

 
 


